
IMPORTANT UPDATE 

 

Dear duPont/Krieghoff-Krieghoff-White Flyer Masters Participants, 

 

Thank you for planning to attend the 25th Masters Skeet Championship.  We look forward to this exciting event and want 
to thank our sponsors for their support.  With the event three weeks out please review the important updates below. 

 

Ammunition Availability Update: 

As it has been all year, ammunition is limited and Forest City Gun Club has not received their complete order for the 
year.  Based on this information we strongly advise bringing your own ammunition to the event.  Bringing your own is 
the only way to guarantee you will have the ammunition you prefer to shoot.  At this moment, Forest City Gun Club does 
not have any .410 ammunition available for purchase.  They are making all attempts to receive some in time for the 
event but if they do it will be very limited.  

For participants flying to the Masters, we advise shipping your ammunition.  UPS guidelines for shipping can be viewed 
here: UPS Guidelines (See Shipping Ammunition).  Ammunition should be sent to the participant’s name and reference 
event.  The mailing address is 9203 Ferguson Avenue, Savannah, GA 31406. 

If you plan to purchase ammunition at the event, please be aware that there are limited quantities and purchase 
restrictions may be in place. 

We understand this is an inconvenience and apologize upfront. 

 

Shoot Information: 

Registration will open Wednesday, May 5 at 12:00 PM.  We look forward to welcoming you to the event and wish 
everyone safe travels.   

 

Raffle Tickets Available: 

Raffle tickets are still available for purchase.  Only 300 chances to win a brand new Krieghoff shotgun.  Buy your ticket by 
contacting Forest City at 912-354-0210 or NSSA at 210-688-3371 ext. 962.   

https://www.ups.com/us/en/help-center/packaging-and-supplies/special-care-shipments/hazardous-materials/49-cfr-examples.page?

